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The Bullship Log 

—Online Meeting—
Sep 21, 2020 7:00PM 

Members can join via Zoom App or browser
See link in email

Meeting Minutes: Aug 17, 2020

Call to Order ;  7:04 pm with 5 members;   2 more members joined later.

Are there any visitors tonight?
Ray Olson and Jack Ryan.
Are there any new members tonight?
No new members.
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter)
The July minutes were read and accepted.
Pursers/Membership Report
The Club account stands at $1557.16 with a debit for the amount of $59.40 pending.

Committee Reports
Activities Captain
Evans Walker is planning to contact the Manitowoc Maritime Museum in regard to 
having a future virtual tour.
Flotilla Captain
No news about the BlueNose Regatta held by the Racine Yacht Club.
Signal Officer
No Report.
Adopt – a – road
No Report.

New Business
Who has been sailing since last month?
Bill Reilly and Bill Siegworth related their sailing experience this past month in Wisconsin.
Ray Olson talked about his new life on the water in Florida.

Any Other Business
Various sailing topics were discussed by a number of members.
Evans Walker will look into a site to hold an in person meeting next month. The Prairie Street 
Brew House located in Rockford was suggested as a possibility.

Adjourned  at 9:00 pm.
There was no program.


